
 

This whole thing STARTED with, simply stating that 500 feet from a house is TOO close, even 

YOUR house. 

TO THINK, this situation has gotten to this level, is just absurd! 

TO THEN, threaten us with taking away future funding and host of other bills; 

TO NOW, taking away our FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS to oversee a township as its people see fit.  

For instance, I really don’t foresee the PSC making sure haul roads will be as good or better than 

they were before construction. 

SURE WISH I KNEW, who went CRYING to who to even get this bill here (I would enjoy a visit 

with them)  I can only imagine you may feel in a tough spot…the LOYALTIES of township officers 

is to listen to their people and act.  Not so much different than yours, except you GET PAID. 

You already know you’re here because you WANTED to be and WE GAVE YOU THAT RIGHT! 

IT’S TIME to remind you, you’re her to PROTECT OUR RIGHTS, NOT TAKE THEM AWAY! 

I proudly stand with my people of Homer Township:  DO NOT GIVE OUT RIGHTS TO THE PSC. 

And wherever they build this line, STAY A RESPECTFUL DISTANCE AWAY FROM THEIR KIDS AND 

HOME. 

Diane Carlson 

Homer Township 701-269-1253 


